IAMAW Group Medicare PPO Plan

Dear IAMAW Medicare Eligible Retirees:

We are excited and proud to offer a new Group Medicare Advantage PPO plan with prescription
drug coverage for IAMAW retirees. This Medicare plan was negotiated exclusively for our
IAMAW Brothers and Sisters. This Medicare plan is also available to spouses, surviving spouses
and Medicare eligible dependents.

The IAMAW Medicare Plan has been designed specifically for you and offers exclusive, expansive
coverage that is very competitive vs. many individual plans available on the open market.

We suggest you compare your current individual plan with the benefits of this new IAMAW
Group Medicare Plan.

+ Monthly premium is $150.83 per person

+ Review all the enclosed materials. This packet includes information on your new Group
Medicare plan with extra services available to you.

« If you have questions about the plan, please call the TLC Retiree Service Center at
833-469-0515 (TTY: 711), Monday - Friday, 9 a.m. - 5 p.m., Eastern time, and identify
yourself as a “Machinist from the IAMAW Union.”

How to enroll

« To begin your new Humana Group coverage, please enroll before your effective date by using
one of the options below:

— Retirees only—3 ways to enroll:
1) Online by visiting IAMAW.HumanaApp.com to complete your application.

2) Complete the enrollment form in the back of this book and mailing it in the enclosed
envelope.

3) Over the phone by calling TLC Retiree Service Center at 833-469-0515 (TTY: 711),
Monday - Friday, 9 a.m. - 5 p.m., Eastern time, and identify yourself as a “Machinist
from the IAMAW Union.”

— Spouses and Dependents—2 ways to enroll:

1) You must complete a separate application for each family member eligible for your
plan. The enrollment form is in the back of this book with the envelope enclosed for
mailing.

2) If you have questions or wish to enroll a spouse or Medicare-eligible dependent,
call TLC Retiree Service Center at 833-469-0515 (TTY: 711), Monday - Friday,

9 a.m. - 5 p.m,, Eastern time.

* Please keep a copy of your application for your records.



Your union wants you to be aware that these benefits exist and that they may be helpful to
you. Your union, however, is not party to any agreement entered into by you and Employee
Benefit Systems, TLC Insurance Group or Humana, and is not responsible in any way for the
operation or administration of any plans.



